
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 

NEWSLETTER 25—Friday 24th March 2023   

 

Hedgehogs -  Have been listening to a wide range of music this week in-
cluding ‘Le Mer’ by Debussy. The children have been interpreting the mu-

sic onto paper using a range of different directions with their lines. We 
have some very inspired artists in the mix.  

Squirrels -  Have been wowing Miss Nel with their writing. All the children 
are inspiring each other and every single member of Squirrels has chal-

lenged themselves in their writing and presentation. Well done! 

Badgers -   Have been working on a text called ‘The Piano’ based in World 
War 2. It is very emotive and has led to some emotional but great discus-

sions about the war and choices that people had to make.  

 

Red Nose Day we raised £99.03.  Thank you for 
your donations. 

 

Easter Service in the Church on Friday 
31st March at 9am, all are welcome to 
come and join our celebration of Easter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What sort of a leader would you be? We have been looking at leaders and kings? What 
sort of leader was Jesus?  

What can you take from Jesus’ leadership into your role today? 

 



PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their 
bags or on their school jumpers. 

This weeks Proud winners are: Liana, Alana, Emir Mitchell, Immy and Belle              

  A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Liana 

Squirrels—  Aylin 

Badgers—  Jazmyn 

Christian Vision and Values 

 

Hedgehogs—  Teddy 

Squirrels— Zara 

Badgers — Harry 



 

Future Dates: 

15th May - 150 years the school has been running - more infor-
mation to come. 

31st March—Easter Celebration 9am in the Church—Families 
welcome to join us 

18th April—Years 4 & 5 to visit Gudwara 

25th April—Squirrel Class to Museum of Kent Life—
information to follow 

End of Term—31st March 

Term 5 Starts—17th April 

Term 5—Year 2 & 3 outdoor learning morning 

8th May—Bank Holiday for King’s Coronation—School closed 

9th—12th May KS2 SATs All children should attend school this week. No holiday during 
this time. 

15th-19th May KS1 SATs All children should attend school this week. No holiday during 
this time. 

14th June—Sports Day 12:30 onwards join us for a picnic and an afternoon of sporting 
events 

5th July—Year 6 visit to Mosque—more information to follow 

FOLSA Dates  

 Easter Disco Thursday 30th March YrR / KS1 3:30 - 4:40 / KS2 4:45 - 6:00pm.  

All parents are invited to join us for Worship at 8:50 on Friday 
mornings. 

IMPORTANT 

SUMMER HOLIDAY ORDER INFORMATION 

Place your order before 22nd July for delivery before the start of term 

www.brigade.uk.com 

We need a School  Cleaner.  If you are interested or know anyone who might be in-
terested please click on the link forhttps://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/

VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=115383 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=115383
https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=115383


Kingswood, Leeds and Broomfield CE Primary, Platts Heath  
and Ulcombe CE Primary Schools. 

 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS 
to become School Governors for  

The ASPIRE Federation  
 
 

Governors come from a wide range of different backgrounds, and we are currently looking  
for new Governors on our Governing Board. 

 
 

Governors need a variety of transferable skills and experience, whilst all sharing one common 
interest, ensuring the best possible education for the children in  

our four Federation Schools. 
 

We value energy, enthusiasm and commitment to the role and would be delighted to hear from anyone 
who is interested in all the Federation children’s education and the performance of our schools.  

 
The ideal Governor has time, an enquiring mind, the confidence to ask questions and debate issues af-
fecting the schools in the Federation and the ability to consider matters objectively and make informed 

judgements.  
 

Governors need a variety of transferable skills and experience, as well as an everyday knowledge of inter-
net skills and modern technology as much of our work is done virtually. We also use a bespoke online 

Governance system. 
 

Governors need to commit to visiting the school regularly for monitoring, attend 6 Full Governing Board 
Meetings per year both in person &/or virtually plus initial New Governor training and at least three further 

training sessions every year some of which can be done virtually.  

 
If you would like a chance to make a difference to all the children in  

our Federation by ensuring they all reach their full potential. 
Please contact Sam Branchett, Office Manager, for further information  

or an application form or the Chair of Governors is always happy  
to call you for an initial informal chat  

Email: office@plattsheathkentsch.co.uk or call: 01622 850316 
no later than Wednesday 3rd May 2023  



 

150 years Celebration on the 15th May 1:00 - 4:30pm. If you or you 
know anyone that would like to have a stall at the event please con-
tact the school office at office@leedsandbroomfieldkentsch.co.uk  

The cost is £10 for a stand.  

The children in Badgers class are writing letters which will be sent out 

to local companies across Maidstone. Again if you know any business 

that would like to get involved please email the office on the address 

above.  

 

The children will be planting a time capsule as part of our new  

modular classroom. More information will follow.  

mailto:office@leedsandbroomfieldkentsch.co.uk

